OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

1000 Broadway, Suite 680 Oakland, CA 94607-4099 510.879.8199 w • 510.879.2299 f • 510.879.2300 TTY / TDD www.ousd.k12.ca.us

e-mail: boe@ousd.k12.ca.us



Community Schools, Thriving Students

BOARD OF EDUCATION 2014

David Kakishiba, President, District 2 David.Kakishiba@ousd.k12.ca.us

James Harris, Vice President, District 7 James.Harris@ousd.k12.ca.us

Jody London, District 1 Jody.London@ousd.k12.ca.us

Jumoke Hinton Hodge, District 3 Jumoke.Hodge@ousd.k12.ca.us

Anne Campbell Washington, District 4 Anne.Washington@ousd.k12.ca.us

Roseann Torres, District 5 Roseann.Torres@ousd.k12.ca.us

Christopher Dobbins, District 6 Christopher.Dobbins@ousd.k12.ca.us

Student Directors' Report

May 14, 2014

Carmen Jimenez and Katebah Al-Olefi

On April 24th All City Council (ACC) Governing Board held its monthly general high school meeting at Castlemont High School. In the general meeting the delegates were trained on how to present the progress of their school on the recommendations that they will be presenting at Youth Action Summit. The delegates were honored for their work of the school year. The delegates also had the opportunity to continue planning and organizing their next steps on the implementation of the recommendations at their school.

On April 29th ACC held its 17th Annual Middle School Peer Resource & Ethnic Studies Conference. The focus was on making sure that the middle school students were empowered. The conference was a success with over 250 students from all over Oakland in attendance. Daniel Mora was the keynote speaker and Young Black and Gifted performed a poem. The workshops ranged from health topics to career advice. Thank you to our sponsors who helped us make sure that the conference was a success!

In upcoming events we have our annual Youth Action Summit on May 15th at the Clark Kerr Campus of UC Berkley. The Youth Action Summit is from 9am-2pm. The ACC Governing Board has already voted on the Making A-G Real Multi-media Scholarship. Good luck to those who submitted an application! It was very difficult to choose a just a few of the submissions since they were all very compelling.

If you have a group of students who would like to come, please email Katebah Al-Olefi at katebah.alolefi@gmail.com, Carmen Jimenez at jvalentina39@gmail.com or contact Aurora Lopez at aurora.lopez@ousd.k12.ca.us or 510-273-1566.